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On Friday, our school is proud to be supporting
Show Racism the Red Card, the UK’s leading
anti-racism education charity. The campaign
uses the power of sport and education to
challenge racism and promote equality and
respect for everyone.
To show our support, we’re inviting all children
to come to school wearing something red. This
could be a red top, scarf, hat, or even red
socks! It’s a simple way for us to stand together
as a community and show that we are united
against racism.
We encourage families to talk about the
campaign at home and help keep these
important conversations going. Together, we
can make sure our school and wider community
are places where everyone feels safe,
respected, and valued.

I am looking forward to seeing you all at the
parents’ eveninss next week. In the meantime
have a lovely weekend,

Pre-Loved Uniform Stall
Please stop by our uniform stall at 3.15pm on
Monday 13th October. You can find us in the
lower hall near the Y5/6 book fair. Uniform
items are free, bring a bag and take as much
as you like! Cash donations accepted, but not
necessary. **Donations Update**: collection
bins are now located by the outdoor
classroom for ease of use. Good-condition
uniform items, school shoes and winter coats
are being accepted.

Pumpkin Contest
We will be accepting decorated pumpkins at
8.30am on Friday 17th October. Entry is
£1.00, cash only please. Be sure your child's
pumpkin is labelled underneath with their
name and year group. 

Halloween Disco 
Volunteers needed! Without your help, events
like this wouldn't happen, so thank you!
Please email
friendsoffishergateschool@gmail.com if you
can help at the first disco, the second disco,
or both. Duties include door entry, selling glow
sticks and monitoring spaces like the Quiet
Room. **Reminders**: £2.00 entry per child.
Children must be accompanied by an adult.
We cannot allow entry of children from other
schools, though siblings are welcome.
Children are restricted from using
smartphones at the disco. 

Bake sale review
Monday's bake sale raised a fantastic £72.20
and was beautifully stocked with loads of
homemade goodies! Well done on the
professional-looking bakes, Year 3/4 Families!
Thank you to all who stopped by for a treat!

 Tues 14  & Thurs 16   - Parents’ Evening th th

 Fri 17  - Show Racism the Red Card Day th

Fri 17  - Pumpkin Competition and Halloween Discoth
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Phase group updates Other news

Bodhi Corner 

Early Years  This week we had a great
session with Connor from Askham Bryan
Wildlife and Conservation park - he told us all
about the two armadillos that we have
adopted. We loved learning about their super
hard shells and their burrowing skills and we
practised some burrowing too. In the forest, we
found amazing critters like centipedes and
noticed more signs of autumn. We went for our
first visit to the library and had a lovely time
finding a book to share with our adults at
home. 

Year 1/2 started the week with a fantastic
assembly with Connor from Askham Bryan
Wildlife Centre, who came into school to talk
about the animals that each class has
sponsored. In English, Year 2 have begun a
Talk4Writing unit of the book 'Funnybones'. In
Topic, we've continued our geography work by
learning about the continent of Africa and have
been working on addition and subtraction in
Year 2 Maths. Year 1 children have been out in
the forest making and dressing stick men,
inspired by the Julia Donaldson book. In art,
we looked at the work of Paul Klee who
listened to the violin before 'taking his line for a
walk'. We listened to different types of music
as inspiration for our artistic expression. 

Year 3/4  we have been writing a modelled text
on 'Magnificent Mountains' adding some of our
own sentences too. Thank you for all the
Volcano research they did at home; we were
very impressed with the facts they researched.
Enjoy making this week's homework! If there
are any spare, pass to the class teacher!!

Year 5/6 Year 5/6 are studying The
Undefeated by Kwame Alexander as part of
Black History Month. In Maths, we are coming
to the end of our place value topic - the
children have done really well at understanding
how to read and manipulate both large
numbers up to a million and decimals.

You might have noticed that Bodhi has been out
and about in the playground at the beginning and
end of the days quite a bit more. He is becoming
much more confident with people and is usually
happy to accept a stroke - so long as he decides to
go into the the persons space first and isn’t taken by
surprise. So the need to ignore him has gone,
although we do need to be careful that he doesn’t
get overwhelmed. If you want to come and say hello
when we are on the playground just make sure that
he isn’t going to be crowded and check with me
first. Photo to show his good trick to keep me in the
office! 

 
·     Health and Safety 
  Our uniform policy is that no jewellery is allowed,
apart from a small pair of studded earrings. We
have noticed that some children have started to
waer hooped earrings. These are not suitable for
school and your child will be asked to remove them
if they are worn. For P.E. earrings musy be
removed or covered with a plaster. 

IWe know that it is sometimes a bit of a squeeze,
and are working on a solution, but please ensure
that your child’s bike/scooter is put into the
bikeshed at the bottom of the playground. We have
had a couple of instances in the last weeks where
some of our younger children have pulled a bike
over on themselves and been tempted to have a
ride around the playground.

Thank you for your support with this.




